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20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

For those Key Workers who have completed and returned their forms, we can confirm that your 

child has been accepted. Please see details below for daily arrangements: 
 

 Your child will need to attend school at 8.45am via the Main Entrance. 
 Your child does not need to wear a uniform. 

 Your child will need to bring their Home Learning packs for each attendance. 
 Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a water bottle. All children entitled to a 

Free School Meal will be provided with a packed lunch. 

 You will need to collect your child at 3.20pm from the Year 3/4 playground. 

This service will be offered between the normal school hours of 8.45am until 3.20pm only. The 
school will not be able to provide care prior to or after these times.  If you require cover before or 
after these times, please contact The Gosling Trust who will be able to offer this service for Key 

Workers’ children only thegoslingtrust@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk.  If your requested sessions 
are part-time, arrangements can, of course, be made for a later drop off, or earlier collection and 
this will be via the Main Entrance. 

If your circumstances change and you haven’t made a request, please contact the school either by 

phone or email at any point on 01752 482960 or admin@goosewell.plymouth.sch.uk. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

James Gentile 
Headteacher 
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